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Come as you are. All are welcome. No exceptions!

Drop "Off" Your Drawers!
@ COGS Dunedin

Collecting undies for school-aged children
and teens for Clothes to Kids.

Collection and Blessing
Sun, August 14th

Please visit our website for details on sizes
and styles needed, and for more info on this

ministry. Collections tubs will be in Kirk Hall and the North Narthex through those
dates. Donations, including any monetary donations, will be blessed on August 12th
and delivered to Clothes to Kids for distribution.

More Info

Soul Sisters
The Soul Sisters women's group is meeting on

http://cogsdunedin.com
https://www.cogsdunedin.com/clothes-to-kids/
https://www.cogsdunedin.com/clothes-to-kids/
https://www.cogsdunedin.com/confirmation-classes/
https://www.cogsdunedin.com/wednesday-worship/


Aug 20 @ 9:30 in the Patio Room.

A representative from Clothes to Kids will be our
speaker at this session. We are asking everyone
to please bring a package of new undies for a
continuation of the Drop Off Your Drawers
campaign! 

New Members / Confirmation Class

A New Member/Confirmation Class series will be
held for 6 weeks beginning 

Sunday, August 21 @ 11:30 AM

All who wish to be confirmed, reaffirmed, or
received into the Episcopal Church on November

13, 2022 are expected to attend each class. Contact Rev Whitney to sign up.

More Info

The Consecration of the Reverend
Dr. Douglas F. Scharf

On Saturday, September 24, at 11 AM
in Sarasota, FL, the diocese of Southwest
Florida will consecrate our new Bishop, the
Reverend Dr. Douglas F. Scharf. 

For those who wish to attend in person, reservations are required as all seats are
expected to fill. COGS will request a block of seats for parishioners to sit as a group.
Please contact the church office to reserve your spot(s).

Summer Choir

Regular choir rehearsals will begin again
in October. For the summer, we will
gather as a Summer Choir for four
weeks beginning July 31. Meeting at
9:20 AM in the choir room each Sunday,
we will rehearse easier music for worship
that day.

If you have thought about being a part of
the choir but haven’t made that final step,
this would be a good opportunity to try it.

Contact Tom Huffman by phone, text, or email at (727) 409-8726,
tom@cogsdunedin.com, or find him at the organ after worship services.

https://www.cogsdunedin.com/confirmation-classes/


Celebrations

Give thanks to those whose lives touch ours!

Let us celebrate with joy and pray for those who
have birthdays and anniversaries this week:

 
Birthdays:
Aug 14 Tony Hill
Aug 17 Donna Pylman
Aug 18 Mildred Levy
Aug 19 Carol Cates
Aug 19 Catherine Schweitzer
Aug 19 Sebastian Statile
Aug 20 Peggy Tomlinson

Anniversaries:
Aug 15 Betsey & Kirk McKenna
Aug 16 Gerard Boone & Kathleen Walter Boone
Aug 17 Bob & Deacon Cindy Roehl
Aug 19 Robin & Dave Megel

Prayer Requests
For the Week of August 7

Dick & Betty F, Dustin, Mike, Briony, Sara, Bridget, Sue E, Bill GW,
Ruthann R, Shirley V, Jeremy H, Milo, Kim & husband in TN, Shelia,
Bob S, People of Ukraine, Vesko & Olena & Family, Steve W, Bruce
A, Elliot T, Shelby



New requests to be read aloud during Sunday services can now be submitted
online. Use the web-form or contact the church office directly.

Prayers submitted by Thursday at 9:00 a.m. will be included in that
Sunday's read list.

Prayer Request Form Email the Office

Opportunities to Worship

Sunday 8:00 AM Holy Eucharist Rite I
In-person worship

Sunday 10:00 AM Holy Eucharist Rite II
Live stream and in-person worship

Wednesday Worship at 6 PM
In-person worship

YouTube Live Stream

Worship Bulletin for Sunday

Online Book of Common Prayer​
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